
Young Voices concert 2025 

(More pictures to follow!) 

These are some pictures of the children who joined the Young Voices Choir this week. 

What a pleasure it was to take them! We were very lucky as one of the performers 

was walking in the choir area and we were able to sneak a few photos and a quick 

chat! We are so proud of them for joining in so well. It is a very long day but so 

worth it when you see how much the children enjoyed themselves. Thank you to all 

the children and staff who represented us! 

 

  



 


